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Volunteers Needed 

The USS Arizona Legacy Foundation is looking for veterans and community volunteers to make Pearl 
Harbor Day presentations in valley schools the first week of December. 

  

We will provide the presentation, script, training, and scheduling. We ask that you bring your energy 
and patriotism. 

  

Please contact Tanya Wheeless with the USS Arizona Legacy Foundation if you’re interested in 
learning more about volunteering, or if you have a school or classroom that might be interested in 
receiving a presentation. 

  

Email: tanya@ussazlegacy.org 

  

  

This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base and does not require a 
response. 
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